
 

 

Feedback: Meeting with management on members’ 

concerns 
 

On 22 February 2021 members stationed at Isipingo Prospection and Commercial Home Affairs offices 

reported the employer’s non-compliance with occupational health and safety regulations to the PSA. 

 

Shortage of cleaners: Durban Home Affairs Isipingo Prospecton 

Based on the PSA’s intervention, the employer committed to appoint an additional cleaner after following 

the procurement process by 1 March 2021. 

 

Wet carpets: Durban Home Affairs - Commercial Road 

The employer reported that the matter has been reported to the landlord and will be attended as matter of 

urgency. The PSA has given the employer 48 hours to resolve the wet carpets and odour to protect 

employees’ health. 

 

Members should report any non-compliance with occupational health and safety regulations to 

sbusiso.ndzala@psa.co.za. Members will be informed of developments. 
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